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Green Technology Metals Limited (ASX: GT1) (“GT1” or “the Company”), a Canadian-focused multi-asset lithium business, 
wishes to clarify and update a statement made in today’s announcement (21 February 2025) titled Optimised Seymour 
Project PEA Highlights Robust Economics. 

The Company confirms that the optimised PEA incorporates updated Fastmarkets lithium pricing from Q3 2024, not 2023 
and confirms that all information presented in the announcement is correctly represented based on this forecast.  
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